
 
Cambridge Nov 18  

1869  
My Dear Sir,  

The date of my arrival is September 1. of this year.  
As the papers are already in the hands of the department, we will not recall them, but wait  

the result.  
Meanwhile, I remain  
 

[Page Break] 
 
with great regard,  

Yours truly  
Henry W. Longfellow  
 

{?don} {?Those.} Russell. 


